

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

December 12, 2018

Ed Zuercher City Manager 200 W. Washington Street Phoenix, AZ 85003

Dear Ed:

We respectfully ask that Items 29 and 30 on today's Formal Meeting Agenda, regarding the future of the City-owned downtown arena, be continued to January 23, 2019. We also ask that two public meetings be scheduled for the first half of January – prior to a Council vote – for our residents to learn more about the proposal and provide input.

Sincerely,

Thelda Williams

Thelda Villiams

Mayor

Debra Stark Councilmember Laura Pastor Councilmember